
 

 
 

 

January 29, 2004 
Dear Family & Friends: 
 

 

We hope and pray this letter finds you well. It is a privilege to have people like you 

in our lives who take interest in our journey and believe in us. We don’t take your 

relationship for granted but rather, we lift you up in prayer and thanksgiving to 

our Father. 
 

Over the years many of you have seen our lives as we have been faithfully walking 

out the Lord’s vision for our family to serve overseas in missions. This vision has 

been almost 10 years in the making and it will soon come to pass. Our family has 

committed our treasure, our time and our very lives to this calling. We are willing 

to go but now we ask that if you are not already involved, would you consider 

becoming one of our senders or prayer partners.  
 

By serving as a missionary pilot family, we will be following in the great tradition 

of those set before us who helped to overcome barriers to the gospel using aviation 

and other strategic technologies.  
 

How can you send us out? First and foremost you can pray for us. You can pray 

for our safety, effectiveness of ministry, for our family and personal lives. Those 

lifting us before the Father help carry our burden and we become strong like a 

three strand cord; not easily broken.  
 

Secondly, you can support our ministry financially. If you have not already we 

invite you to prayerfully consider what part God would have for you play in our 

ministry. Would you consider giving on a regular monthly basis or a special gift to 

our one-time outgoing amount? Our goal is to complete our ministry support 

needs by March 31, 2004 and currently we have 90% in monthly support and 60% 

of the outgoing need.  
 

 

We thank all of you who have been faithful in what the Lord has called you to do 

and helped us reach this level of support. We look forward to hearing from you 

and pray the Lord’s blessing on your lives. 
 

 

In His Service: 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ray and Julie Siebring • Email: Rsiebring@maf.org • Cell phone: (207) 467-1057 

Support Address:  Mission Aviation Fellowship • PO Box 3202 • Redlands, CA 92373-0998 



 

   
 

                   Keeping warm hearts                               Loving the trains & the spinner track 
 

 
Are these the passengers? 

 

              
         MythBuster: It is not always hot in Africa                          Generations loving the Lord 


